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Dear Bindu K.C., 

 

On behalf of the Department of English, Shiv Nadar Institution of Eminence, I thank you for delivering the 

talk titled “Threatened Laughter?: Modernity and Humour in the Nambudiri Jokes (Namboori Phalitangal) 

from Malabar, South India” as part of the English Seminar Series on 29th August 2024. It was a deeply 

engaging experience for the faculty, research scholars and students of the department. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sreejata Paul 

Assistant Professor 

Department of English 

Shiv Nadar IoE 

 

 


